
 

 

NOTICE 

Date: 12.02.2017 

 

This is to inform all students of ALUTY 168A1, ALFY1620A1, ALCM159A1, 

ALCM159A2 & ALTH169A1 batches, that we are concluding your classes for the 

current session. The classes of the next session are scheduled to start in the second 

week of April. You are requested to follow our website www.fiitjeeallahabad.com  

regularly for the exact dates of the resumption. Please feel free to contact your subject 

teachers/FIITJEE Allahabad office in case of any doubt or query. 
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